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Dear ICANN,

As an avid user of the Internet for writing blogs, maintaining several websites and
hopefully several more sites devoted to Aesthetics - the Philosophy of Beauty - I
can unreservedly state that the current shortage of domain names created by the
monetary interests in commercial exploitation of the Internet is completely
unsatisfactory. None of the Internet sites charges any fees and I have no revenue
coming from any of the contributions that I make to the Internet information
space. My compensation is the intellectual gratification of learning and sharing
knowledge with like-minded individuals all over the world.

I think that it is time to allow for a more universal access to domains and the
creation of multiple top-level domains is the best way to achieve this. I
wholeheartedly advocate the EOI process as at least this will create the chance for
exponential growth in domains that will allow for the continued growth and
access to the Internet as the global information medium.

Please adopt this process so that individual users such as myself that are not

commercial interests will no longer be held hostage by the dot com monopoly that
strangles the growth of non-commercial sites. Please do this without delay.

Sincerely,

TG Hoog AR

Ting-Jen Hwang



